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Upcoming Events 
 September 10 – 

*Church Picnic and Outdoor 

Worship Service at the School. 

*The Students will also be 

singing at this service. 

   Upcoming Test 

Wednesday- Memory Week 

2 

Friday—Reading and 

Spelling 

  

      Week Two:   Returning Thanks   
 

Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good, His love 

endures forever.  He gives food to every creature….  

The Lord delights in those who fear Him, who put 
their hope in His unfailing love.  (Psalm 136:1, 25: 

147:11) 

 

We thank You, Lord God, heavenly Father, for all 

Your benefits, through Jesus Christ, our Lord, who 

lives and reigns with You and the Holy Spirit forever 
and ever.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 


